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                                                                                                            Tuesday 13th December 2022 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Carol Performances at St. James Church  

Tuesday 13th and Thursday 15th  

In advance of our first performance in the church this evening, we would like to provide a little information 

which will help both performances run as smoothly as possible. 

Who and When  

 Years 1, 3 and 5 Tuesday 13th December  

 Years 2, 4 and 6 Thursday 15th December  

Arrival 

We would appreciate the children arriving between 16:40 and 17:00. When you arrive you will also be able 

to take your seat.  

Start time 

Both performances are planned to start at 17:00. 

Seating 

Please see the diagram attached with regard to the seating arrangements. We have positioned the children 

at the front of the church and in the side pews. The white areas are available for parents to sit in. Please 

consult this diagram to understand which side of the church your child will be seated. 

This will ensure you get the best view possible. As we have organised the 

performances with three classes per night, we are hopeful that all family and friends 

wishing to attend are able to do so comfortably.  

Departure 

At the end of the performances we request that parents follow a one-way system around the church to 

collect their child/children (Please see the diagram). This will ensure that all children are safely collected and 

everyone can exit the church in the most efficient way possible.   

We will dismiss one class at a time so please bear with us until your child’s class is chosen. 
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Duration 

We anticipate that the performances will take approx. 45 – 50 minutes. They should therefore finish around 

18:00. 

Christmas Jumpers  

To create the festive feeling we welcome any children who wish to, to wear festive jumpers to their 

carol performances.  

The final song 

The final song of the evening is Away in a Manger. Please feel free to sing along with the children.  

Finally… 

Finally, we hope that the performances are enjoyable and create a lovely festive feeling for you and your 

family.  

Thank you to St. James church for their hospitability and accommodating both our performances and 

practices.  
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Seating arrangements in the Church 

 The children will require the first 8 rows in the side pews.   

 All the white areas can be used by parents. Please condier which side of the church your child will be sat in to ensure you 

have a good view.  

 

 

Exiting the church at the end of the performance 
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To ensure an efficient exit at the end of the performances, we will dismiss one class at a time. It would be appreciated if parents 

could support this and follow the one-way system outlined below. Thanks for your understanding and support.  

 

 

 


